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Special Meeting October 3, 2003

Cape Elizabeth, Maine

The special meeting of the School Board was held Friday, October
3, 2003, at 10:00a.m. in the William H. Jordan Conference Room.

School Board members present were:

Marie Prager, Chair

Anne Belden

Jennifer DeSena

Elaine Moloney

Kevin Sweeney

Dr. Thomas Forcella, Superintendent of Schools

The meeting was called to order at 10:05 AM by Chair Marie
Prager.

Others present included: Pauline Aprotria, Business Manager

Pauline Aportria presented information regarding the required
application to the State of Maine regarding the renovation project.

Kevin Sweeney made a motion to approve the Application to the
State of Maine Revolving Renovation Fund. Anne Belden
seconded. After a brief discussion, the motion was approved 5-0.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at
10:15 AM.

Respectfully submitted,
Thomas A. Forcella, Ed. D.

Superintendent of Schools
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